
11th October 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Xmas4School

This year South Borough is partnering with Xmas4Schools to raise funds for our school as well as providing you with
the opportunity to buy Christmas gifts and cards created by your child.

This week, your child will bring home a design which they have created. Please complete your details on the form on
the back of their design. This is not an order form but provides your details to Xmas4Schools so that you can order
from their online shop should you wish too. Please return your form to school by Friday 18th October so that they can
be returned to Xmas4School. You will receive an email and text message with your order code and link to the online
shop. You will need to enter your code to log in and complete your order and make payment.

Thank you for your support,

Miss H Ballard

Assistant Headteacher


